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New Email Address for Requests for Prior Authorization 

Peer-to-Peer Reviews 

The email address for providers to request a Peer-to-Peer Review for prior authorizations that have 

been denied or modified has been changed.  Effective immediately, please use the following 

email address:  nvpeer_to_peer@dxc.com (nvpeer_to_peer@dxc.com) 
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